
********************************** Last Week’s Stats ***********************************
Attendance       Offering

First service – 102 General Offering       $  6,126.64
Second service - 57 Building Fund       $       95.00

Total       $  6,221.64
********************************** Volunteer Schedule *********************************
Greeters: Today Paul & Mary Cassel (1st service)

Arlin & Donna Benner (2nd service)
Next Week Gerald & Marian Souder (1st service)

Alan & Tara Gilmore (2nd service)
Nursery: Today Rachel & Jalecia Reinford (1st service)

Rachel Kiefer & Maria Dibble (during S.S.)
Mary Moyer (2nd service)

Next Week Jina & Laura Reinford (1st service)
Dianne Wise (during S.S.)
Sue Rice & Tina Butcher (2nd service)

Ushers: June Rachel Reinford (1st service)
Arlin Benner (2nd service)

Closing church building in June:  Tim & Mary Moyer

*********************Sunday School Class Locations and Topics*******************
Upstairs hallway:     First classroom – Jr. High Girls

             Second classroom – Kindergarten through 2nd Grade
             Third classroom – 3rd through 5th Grade
            Fourth classroom – Jr. High Boys
             Fifth classroom – High School

Main floor hallway:  Last room on left – Preschool
                     Second last room on left – Nursery facilities

In gymnasium:  First classroom – Prayer room and Library
 Second classroom – Study of I Peter led by Alan Kratz
 Third classroom – Post High - “Respect for God, Yourself & Others”
 Fourth classroom – Men - “Christian Commitment in Today’s World”
 Far corner of gym – “Preparing for Baptism Class”

Sanctuary:   “The Character of Jesus” led by Rich Longacre & Darryl Wallace
************************************* Prayer Requests ***********************************
Pray for Pastor John, the Elder Team, Ministry Directors, and AJ Longacre.
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________

Finland Mennonite Church
Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org
Pastor John Ehst

Pastor’s email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net
Pastor John’s office hours:   Tues. 9-4, Wed. 12-4pm, Thurs. & Fri. 9-4

Church office - 215-679-8980
Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net

Elders – Alan Kratz 215-679-3311, Stacey Kolb 215-541-0392,
Greg Ingram 215-529-9852, Les Guntz 215-679-6425

Visitation & Care Team - Marvin & Rachel Reinford 215-679-8598
Mary Carlson 215-538-5422
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am
First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 yrs. and under.
FIRST SERVICE

Worship in Song - If you need to sit down during the singing, please feel free to do so.
Sharing Time         Alan Kratz - Elder in charge
Pastoral Prayer
Prayer for Christian Endeavor participants
Scripture              Matthew 7:13-27
Message – “A Life that Endures”                                            Pastor John
Receiving new members – Ernest & Lisa Effrig, Elmer & Marie Frederick     Pastor John
Offering                           Bev Ehst - Offertory
         (Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle.)
Children dismissed for Kids Kinection              Meet in the gym
Closing Blessing

SECOND SERVICE

Worship in Song - If you need to sit down during the singing, please feel free to do so.
Offering                              Bev Ehst – Offertory
           (Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle.)
Sharing Time        Alan Kratz - Elder in charge
Pastoral Prayer              
Scripture           Matthew 7:13-27
Message – “A Life that Endures”                                  Pastor John
Receiving new members – Justin & Shannon Derstine     Pastor John
Closing Blessing

To Our Guests:

We welcome you to our
fellowship.  We would like to
get to know you better.
Please tell us about yourself
by filling out the form below
and placing it in the offering
basket.

Name: ___________________

Address: _________________

_________________________

Phone: ________________

E-mail: ___________________

[]   I am attending for the
               first time.

[]  I would like information
          about your church.

[]  I would like a call from
    the Pastor.

How can we minister to you?

_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________



This Week at Finland
Today – Receiving new members
Today, 10:30 am – All youth involved in Christian Endeavor and their parents
meet in the youth room at the end of the hallway upstairs.
Tuesday, 7:00 pm – Leadership Council at the lower campus
Tuesday, 7:15 pm – Jeff’s Worship Team practice
Wednesday, 7:15 pm – Youth Bible Study at the new church
Wednesday, 7:15 pm – Post High Rain/Shine event – meet at new church.
Saturday, (July 3), 9:00 am to 9:30 pm – Finland will have a booth as a part of
UPPEN sponsoring the Freedom Fest.  There will be food and activities at
Goshenhoppen Park in East Greenville.  Dennis will be cooking chicken, and we
will be selling it alone or as a meal to raise money for the building fund.  Stop by
the park to watch the fireman’s battle from 10am to 12 noon, enjoy good food and
listen to local music too.  Fireworks close out the evening at 9:30 or dark.  See
Rose if you have any questions or check on the UPPEN website for more details.

Announcements

Beginning today, a class preparing for baptism will meet in the corner of the gym.

Please note that Tim Moyer’s small group will not meet this Friday. Instead they
will meet on July 24th at Mark & Julie Landis’ at 1:00 pm for swimming & a picnic.

Correction:  The church picnic will be Saturday, September 11 (not Sept. 12 as
was printed in last week’s bulletin).  Meat and drink will be provided.  Last names
beginning with A-L please bring a dessert, M-Z bring a salad.

Please claim any items that belong to you on the shelf of the coat rack closest
to the gym.  There are containers, pie plate, hat, new Bible with no name etc.

Mom’s Group is in need of people who are willing to care for the children for the
summer sessions of July 21, August 4 and 18.  It is on Wednesday morning from
10-11:30 am.

South Africa’s World Cup soccer competition is in its final week.  Pray for the
churches using this event to witness – especially for the Kids’ Klub that meets
every Friday at Breakthru Church International.

Hear “Shaping Families” radio program on WBYN, 1160 AM, Saturday at 10 am
or WBYN, 107.5 FM, Saturday at 8:30 pm.  This week, July 3, will look at why kids
form cliques and gangs and what parents and schools can do about bullying.

A few MAMA Newsletters (May/June) are available beneath the mailboxes.

Good condition used and/or rare books are being accepted now through
July 13 at the Mennonite Heritage Center, 565 Yoder Road, Harleysville for
used book sale July 22-24.  Also needed are used CD’s, DVD’s, LP records
and puzzles.


